I wish to replace the existing timber gate which is one metre high by ninety cm wide; the gate is
broken and unable to be secured. The proposed repfacement gate would be of similar style to the
picture attached, a timber gate of under two metre which will be of similar style and height to the
new boundary fence between the back gardens of no 12 & 10 Fordwich Road.

The front of the house opens onto a secluded communal lawn, which is set back from the road and
partially obscured by a block of four garages. This means there will be little or no impact on the view
from the road.

If you require any further information please let me know.



